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Greater Kokstad Municipality
Office of the Municipal Manager
Mr Sipho Zwane

Dear Mr. Zwane,

Subject: Urgent Action Required - Addressing Contractors' Impact on Water and Electricity Infrastructure

I hope this letter finds you well. The he Democratic Alliance in Kokstad would like to express our deep concern about the ongoing deterioration of essential services within the municipality, caused by the apparent negligence of certain contractors. It appears that the Greater Kokstad Municipality has yet to take decisive action to address this pressing issue.

Several questions arise from this situation, and we believe it is of utmost importance to obtain answers in the interest of the community we serve:

Contractor Selection Process: Could you provide us with details regarding how these contractors were appointed and their demonstrated competency in managing crucial infrastructure projects?

Repeated Infrastructure Damage: We are troubled by the continued damage to water and electricity infrastructure. What measures are being taken to identify the root causes of these recurring issues and hold the responsible contractors accountable?

Project Timelines and Completion: Transparency regarding the timelines of ongoing projects is vital. Can you furnish us with a clear outline of the expected completion dates for these projects, and the progress made to date?

Current Project Challenges: Understanding the current obstacles faced during the execution of these projects is crucial in finding viable solutions. Please elaborate on the challenges experienced and the strategies in place to overcome them.

Contractor Accountability: It is essential that contractors who have damaged infrastructure and incurred additional labor costs and resources be held accountable for their actions. What steps have been taken to ensure such accountability, and how will the municipality prevent similar incidents in the future?

Lack of Communication: We have noticed a lack of communication with local businesses and residents regarding these challenges. What plans are in place to keep the community informed of the ongoing situation and efforts being made to address it?

As the DA, we firmly believe in the need for a transparent and trustworthy government that serves the best interests of its constituents. To this end, we urge the Greater Kokstad Municipality to conduct an in-depth investigation into the matter promptly.

We kindly request your immediate attention to these pressing concerns and anticipate your prompt response. Together, we can ensure the welfare of our municipality and build a brighter future for all its residents.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Kind regards,

CLLR BL. MARNCE
Democratic Alliance Caucus Leader
Greater Kokstad Municipality





image1.jpeg
FREEDOM. FAIRNESS. OPPORTUNITY. DIVERSITY.




